
UPR’S INITIATIVE TO RECRUIT PEOPLE FROM  
UNDERREPRESENTED GROUPS 

 
 
The University of Poonch Rawalakot (UPR) is dedicated to upholding principles that foster 

equal opportunities, acknowledge and appreciate diversity, and embrace inclusivity across all 

sectors of society within the institution. Consequently, UPR has implemented a deliberate 

strategy to enhance the involvement and recruitment of individuals from underrepresented 

groups. In the year 2022, UPR disseminated information to all relevant parties regarding the 

opportunity to assume additional responsibilities or duties in certain administrative positions. 

Notably, female employees were actively encouraged to apply for these positions, as evidenced 

in the following communication (Highlighted in enclosed circular).  

 



 


